


above.  Alternatively you may view the documents online at Ground Floor Reception 
Area, Hackney Service Centre, 1 Hillman Street, London, E8 1DY, Monday to Friday 
between 9am - 5pm.

Should you have a reason to challenge any of the above information in accordance 
with our policies or legislation; the Planning Service will investigate this and report to 
you.  Please report any alleged breach to the Planning Service by emailing 
planningenforcement@hackney.gov.uk or telephone the Duty Planner on 020 8356 
8062.  Alternatively, an online enforcement complaints form is available at 
http://www.hackney.gov.uk/planning-enforcement

Please note, the Council will no longer send letters detailing the outcome of planning 
applications received on or after 1st July 2017. You can keep yourself informed of planning 
applications and the outcomes by visiting our website at www.hackney.gov.uk/planning.

Yours faithfully

Ian Rae
Head of Planning
Planning Service
Neighbourhoods and Housing






